
From: David McManus <dMcManus@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 18 January 2023 18:56 
To: LUPT - Planning Submissions <planningsubmissions@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Observation SD22A/0466 
 

Planning Office of South Dublin County Council 

 

Subject: Observation SD22A/0466 

 

In reference to the above application as a public representative, I wish to emphasise the need 

for more housing to be built across all areas of South County Dublin to match the current 

demand that is expected to grow in the years ahead. 

-- 

Kind regards, 

  

Councillor David McManus 

dmcmanus@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie 

085 1045044 

  

South Dublin County Council  

County Hall 

Tallaght 

D24YNN5 
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